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May & June 

PNI Trainings 
 

 

 

Rate for CPR/First Aid: $70.00 
 

 

Pre-registration is required for  

all classes by contacting the  

PNI office.  

 

 

 

 

Class fee is non-refundable.  

Payment must be received in  

our office prior to class date to  

secure a spot. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LINCOLN - Instructor: Becky Burns 

 

 

     

CPR/FIRST AID 

  May 18, 2024 • 9:00 am -  12:00 pm 

 

No June Trainings 

 

PLEASE CALL US TO REGISTER! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to check KidKare messaging for your claim 

summaries, home visit reports, PNI newsletters and 

the direct deposit date! 

Celebrate 
National Provider Appreciation Day  

May 10, 2024 

 
 
 

Provider Appreciation Day recognizes child care providers, 
teachers, and other educators of young children 
everywhere. Childcare workers are celebrated on this day, 
including teachers, nannies, and caregivers, all of who are 
essential workers in helping working parents continue to 
provide for their families. The day focuses on building 
awareness, thanking childcare workers, and showcasing 
their contributions to their communities. From a simple 
thank you and gifts to social media posts and hashtags, 
this day is deserving of our attention.  For more 
information on National Provider Appreciation Day visit 
www.providerappreciationday.org.  

 
We want to THANK all of our amazing 
providers for the wonderful job you do!  
It is because of your care and guidance 
for children that parents can juggle 
careers and families. Provider 
Appreciation Day is perfect for showing 
our providers gratitude for your 
contributions to children’s development, 
but we appreciate your hard work and 
dedication EVERYDAY!! 

 

 

Refer a new licensed 

or legally exempt 

provider to Providers 

Network and receive  

a $50.00 Visa Gift 

Card.  The MORE 

REFERRALS you make, 

the MORE GIFT 

CARDS for YOU!! 

https://www.providerappreciationday.org/
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IMPORTANT  

MONTHLY REMINDERS: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tentative Monthly Direct Deposit 

Date Range: 19th - 28th 
 

 

Due to the continued fluctuation in receiving 

the claim funds from NDE each month, we 

feel it is best to no longer give a tentative 

deposit date “guess” in the newsletter, but 

rather a date range based on historical 

deposit dates.  However, each month, once 

the funds are deposited into our account, 

we will send a notification to everyone 

directly through KidKare Messaging with 

the specific deposit date.  Should there be a 

deposit delay beyond the 28th any month, 

we will notify you ASAP through KidKare 

Messaging so the info is at your fingertips! 

 

Watch KidKare Messaging for the  

specific deposit date once we receive it!! 

 
 

 

 

√ Per USDA Regulations: all meals and 

attendance must be recorded by 11:59 

pm every day.  If you run into login 

issues, you must call and leave a 

message at the office or send us an 

email the SAME DAY of occurrence for 

reimbursement consideration.  

 

√ On-line claims should always be 

submitted the last day of the month, 

after your last meal has been entered.   

 

√ All Registration Forms must be received 

by the end of each month.  Mail your 

CRF’s right away when a child starts in 

your care instead of waiting until the 

end of the month. 

 

√ Add non-school days to each school 

 age and preschool child’s calendars 

 before the end of each month to avoid 

 deductions. 

 

√ You must contact the office if you plan 

on moving or changing directors PRIOR 

TO THE MOVE OR CHANGE.  If you 

contact licensing, you are responsible 

for contacting PNI as well. 

 

√ If you call the office and no one 

answers, please leave a detailed voice 

mail and your call will be returned within 

24 hours.   You can also email your 

advisor, Lara, or Carrie at anytime. 

 

Check out our website for important  

PNI news and ongoing nutrition information! 
 

 

https://www.pnicacfp.org 

SUMMER REMINDERS….. 
 

 

 

Remember to add non-school days in the calendar for each of your 

preschoolers and school-age children for the summer months. 

 

Remember to contact the office or your advisor if you will be closed 

or away from your child care this summer, AND to mark your day(s) 

off in your KidKare calendar. 

 

Remember to submit or mail/drop off your claim on the LAST DAY 

you will be claiming for the month, after your last meal has been 

recorded. 

 

Remember to mail any pending CRF’s right away when a child starts 

in your care.  Do not wait until the end of the month before mailing 

them. 

 

Remember to submit your claim on  

the last day of each month, after your last 

meal has been recorded. 

Orange Baked Oatmeal Cups 

 

 

 

         2 large eggs   1¼ C. milk 

         1/3 C. syrup   2 tsp. Vanilla Extract 

         Zest from 1 large orange  2½ C. Old Fashioned Rolled Oats 

         ½ C. orange juice  1 tsp. baking powder 

         1 T. butter (melted  ¼ tsp. salt 

 

 

Preheat oven to 350°.  Line 12 muffin cups with liners.  In a 

large bowl, whisk together egg, syrup, zest, juice, butter, 

milk and vanilla until well combined.  Add the oats, 

baking powder and salt; mix until well combined.  Divide 

the mixture into the muffin tins.  Bake for 20-25 minutes 

until the cups are set and golden brown.  

 

 

 

Breakfast Menu Suggestion:  

Orange Baked Oatmeal Cups, Blueberries, and 1% or Skim Milk. 


